Dr. M. L. King, Jr., Pastor Dexter Avenue Baptist Church Montgomery, Alabama

Dear Dr. King:

We are in the process of making plans for our forthcoming Week of Prayer, Jhauary 9-13, 1956. "Thy Kingdom Come" is the theme for the week and Dr. Gardner C. Taylor, pastor of the Concord Baptist Church of Brooklyn, New York will be the Guest Minister.

In making our program we felt that it would be an asset to us to invite choirs from within the Alabama Community to participate with us in this Week of Prayer in light of this we are assuming the pleasure of inviting the Dexter Avenue Baptist Choir to render two religious numbers in the Tuskegee Institute Chapel on Tuesday, January 10, at 9:00 p.m. If you can find it possible to serve us we shall be happy to make the complete order of service available to you.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn Chairman, Week of Prayer Committee

DWW:bh